
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INVITATION / GENERAL INFORMATION 

Dear candidate,  

 

Thank you for your interest in the CEE Vienna International Tax Law Summer School 2024 which 

will be held from July 15 to 19, 2024. Hereby we would like to encourage you to apply and provide you 

with some additional information: 

 

The program is aimed at full-time students, who have knowledge of the national laws of their home 

country and who are interested in practicing tax law after finalizing their studies. The main target group 

are students who are already well advanced in their studies and close to graduation or are even pursuing 

PhD studies. 

 

The program is designed for 25 to 30 students. Please note the deadline for applying is April 30, 

2024. Participants will be informed of our decision three weeks after the end of the application period.  

We invite you to complete the online application and to include the following:  

 

 a short text indicating why you want to participate in the program 

 most relevant and recent certificates of your university (courses and grades) 

 a letter of recommendation from a professor or a lecturer 

 Curriculum Vitae 

 

The participation fee amounts to EUR 2,000.-. If you are a full-time student or a student employed as a 

university teaching and/or research assistant, you are invited to apply for a “fee waiver” of the 

participation. Please see the respective section of the application form for details.  

If you are successful in your application for the CEE Summer School 2024, we will ask you to pay a non-

refundable fee of EUR 50.- within three weeks after notification to secure your place on the course. 

Regarding travel expenses, a subsidy may be granted upon request. All participants will get suggestions 

on hotels in the surrounding area. 

Please fill in the application form carefully. There you will also find details on the above mentioned 

financial issues. In case you are granted a subsidy we ask you to fill in our Reimbursement form and 

submit it to us together with original documents (boarding pass, original invoices, etc.) after the 

program. The reimbursement will be made AFTER the program. 

 

In case you have further questions please do not hesitate to contact Matthias Bauer.  

E-mail: matthias.bauer@wu.ac.at; phone: +43-1-313 36-6761 

 

We are looking forward to receiving your application!  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Theodora Stergidou 

Administrative Director 

https://www.wu.ac.at/en/taxlaw/events/cee-summer-school-2024/

